WFBC~-TV
Greenville, South Carolina
June 8, 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittlers:

Thank you very much for your communication in which you
advised us that you recelved our program on June 2nd.
We are grateful For this information and I assure you
we are amazed that our signal is reaching such a great
distance.

Thanks agaln for your kindnesg.

Very Giruly 7oups-—
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ivan L. Reese
Continulty Director
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